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Lucas De Amaral

From: Oscar Mogollon 

Sent: October 9, 2018 2:12 AM

To: Lisa Helps (Mayor); Councillors

Cc: Tracy White; Jane Butler McGregor

Subject: 1400-1402 Quadra and 840 Johnson street

Categories:

 

Dear Mayor, City Council, 

 

I am writing to express my support for having sent the 1400 Quadra St. project to a public hearing.  As a close 

neighbour, I believe the proposed commercial/rental building for the corner of Quadra & Johnson is exactly what is 

needed to bring life and housing solutions to our City/neighbourhood. 

 

I will be attentive to the schedule of the hearing, but In the event I cannot make it I wanted to express my whole 

support for the future of this project. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Oscar Mogollon 

834 Johnson St. resident. 




